
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s been another super week in Class 1 with so much wonderful learning taking place. 
The children have really enjoyed reading an alternative version of a well known fairy 
tale  ‘The Three Little Wolves and the Big, Bad Pig.’ We have also learnt a new sound ‘s’ 
and have embedded some previously taught sounds. In Maths we are working on our 
counting principles and enjoying lots of mathematics continuous provision.   

Jacob and Ella made a great team using 
the bricks to make a house from our 
story. “The big, bad pig couldn’t blow 
down the house made of bricks so then 
the 3 little wolves made a house from 
cement.” Ella  

“The second little pig made a 
house of sticks but the mean 
wolf blew it down!” Evie 

Grace and William had fun retelling the 
story at Treetops Tuesday.  

Sarvan and William worked hard during ‘Write 
Dance.’ This is a programme which uses music 
and movement to introduce handwriting to chil-
dren by developing the physical skills and co-
ordination required for writing.  


